## Prior, Eva

From:

Norman Eyford <neyford@dccnet.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, February 25, 2015 9:56 AM

To:

Prior, Eva

Cc:

Scandinavian Community Centre; David Buchmann

Subject:

RE: Traffic Safety Committee Delegation

## Hello Eva,

Thank you for prompting my request as President of the Scandinavian Community Centre Society to appear as a delegation at the March 3, 2015 Traffic Safety Committee meeting.

I will be the only speaker and will not require any additional audio-visual setup. The topic I will be discussing with the Committee is the intersection of Kensington Avenue and Thomas Street.

A letter sent December 8, 2014 to the Committee will be the basis of my remarks.

I will also be reporting on a meeting the Centre had with Ernst Boeder Operations Maintenance and Rehab Technician for the Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure for the Lower Mainland District and South Coast Region on Tuesday, Dec. 23.

I look forward to meeting the Committee.

Regards,

Norman Eyford

**SCCS President**